


 

 

 

August 24th, 2018 
 

ID 169 
 
 
Dear colleague 
 
 
We are pleased to inform that the work: 
 
Design of an active edible film based on oxidized starch-Mexican oregano essential oil 
nanoemulsion and its application on bell pepper (Capsicum Annuum L.)  
 
 
Authored by: 
 
 
Guevara-Valderrama R., Regalado-González C., Martín-Belloso O., García-Almendárez B. 
E., Escamilla-García M. y Arredondo-Ochoa T. 
 
 
has been ACCEPTED for POSTER presentation during the Latin Food 2018 congress.  In 

short, we will let you know the date and time of your presentation. 

On behalf of the organizing committee, we thank you for your participation and we are 

looking forward to greet you from November the 14th to 16th at Puerto Vallarta, Jalisco, 

Mexico. 

  
 
Sincerely 
Organizing Committee, 
Latin Food 2018 
N.B. Each delegate to Latin Food 2018, who paid her/his registration fee, may present up 
to two works either as a poster or oral presentation. 
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